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Dear GVUSD Families,

Golden Valley Unified School District believes in educating every child.  We 
have offered as many program options as possible, in an attempt to meet 
the needs and desires of our students and their families, during the COVID 
Pandemic.

GVUSD is required to enforce masking in schools as required by the 
Governor's mandate. This will continue until the mandate changes, the 
current state of emergency is lifted, or the law changes.  However, this 
enforcement will be within the parameters of Ed. Code.

All sites will follow these procedures for students who do not wear a mask.

1. If a student comes to school without a mask, we will provide them 
with a mask and ask them to put it on.  

2. If the student continues to not wear a mask, staff will note that a mask 
was given and the student was asked to put it on.  This is so that site 
administrators can follow up with parents in a phone call.

3. Site administrators will call home to explain the mandate, answer any 
questions, and provide possible options.

Students will not be removed from class, as this would be outside of the 
law and doesn’t fit with our goal of providing a top notch education to every 
student.

Sincerely, 
Kevin Hatch 
Superintendent
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